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Subject: Software Support of Ateq VT56 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are reaching out to clarify recent misinformation that has been circulating regarding 
the support of the Ateq VT56 software. 

Please rest assured that the statements suggesting the discontinuation of software 
support for the VT56 at the end of 2024 are false and untrue. 

We want to assure you that we will continue to provide software and database updates 
for the Ateq VT56 at least until 2026. Your investment in our tools and services is 
important to us, and we are committed to maintaining your VT56 equipment with the 
ongoing support it deserves. We will not leave our customers in the lurch, and we are here 
to ensure that your VT56 continues to operate efficiently for years to come. 

However, we would like to inform you that the VT56 has been officially superseded by the 
new VT57BLE. 

The VT57BLE offers several advanced features, such as Bluetooth Low Energy (BLE) 
sensor support for TESLA vehicles, automatic WiFi updates, a touch screen interface, and 
many other future-proof capabilities designed to enhance your experience and ensure that 
your equipment remains on the cutting edge. 

For those who are considering an upgrade to the VT57, we are pleased to offer a special 
opportunity: we will gladly transfer any remaining software update license from 
your VT56 to your new VT57 tool. This means you will continue to enjoy uninterrupted 
access to our software updates for many years to come without disruption to your vehicle 
and sensor support coverage. 

We understand that any change in equipment may require careful consideration, and our 
team is available to assist with any questions you may have about the VT57, the software 
update process, or how we can make the transition as seamless as possible. 

Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. Should you have any further questions 
or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our support team at  
emea-tpms-tech-support@ateq.com.  

We are here to support you every step of the way. 

Warm regards,  

Matthias Fröhlich 
Sales Manager EMEA 
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